
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

In an effort to further reduce paper usage, this will most likely be our last printed 

communication regarding parent-run food days for the 2018 – 2019 school year. Please 

like or follow our Facebook page to stay up to date 

(www.facebook.com/highviewparents). 

 

The following is a tentative timeline for the remainder of our food days. If you have a School Cash Online (SCO) account, 

you will continue to get reminder emails about purchasing time frames, and if you have signed up to receive the digital 

newsletter from the school, you’ll get food day reminders (http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/highview/subscribe/). Our goal is 

to have ordering available on SCO by the first week of every month for the rest of the year. 

 

March orders available for purchase on SCO: 

Thursday, February 7, 2019 until Wednesday, February 13, 2019 

March Food Days: 

Tuesday, March 5, 2019: Pita and Smoothie Day 

Tuesday, March 19, 2019: Sub Day 

Thursday, March 7, 21, and 28, 2019: Pizza Days (no Pizza Day on Thursday, March 14th due to March Break) 

 

April orders available for purchase on SCO: 

Thursday, February 28, 2019 until Wednesday, March 6, 2019 

April Food Days: 

Tuesday, April 9, 2019: Pita and Smoothie Day 

Tuesday, April 23, 2019: Sub Day 

Thursday, April 4, 11, 18, and 25, 2019: Pizza Days 

 

May orders available for purchase on SCO: 

Thursday, April 4, 2019 until Wednesday, April 10, 2019 

May Food Days: 

Tuesday, May 7, 2019: Pita and Smoothie Day 

Tuesday May 21, 2019: Sub Day 

Thursday, May 2, 9, 16, 23, and 30, 2019: Pizza Days 

 

June orders available for purchase on SCO: 

Thursday, May 2, 2019 until Wednesday, May 8, 2019 

June Food Days: 

Tuesday, June 4, 2019: Pita and Smoothie Day 

Tuesday, June 11, 2019: Sub Day 

Thursday, June 6 and 13: Pizza Day 

 

Remember, all orders are now done entirely online and forms are no longer filled out. We are not able to accept cash 

orders, so please ensure your ordering is done through SCO. We are unable to provide refunds or keep food overnight 

for students who are absent. If your child is absent, and you would like their food, please call the school or message us 

on Facebook to make arrangements. 

Thank you! The Food Day 

Volunteers    

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/highview/subscribe/

